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Reminder: Follow State Guidelines When Submitting 340B Claims for 
Payment 
 
NC Medicaid has requirements for submitting 340B drug claims. ACNC would like to reiterate the 340B 
provider and claim submission requirements for both the outpatient pharmacy and physician drug 
programs. 

Review the September 3, 2019, NCDHHS Bulletin for additional procedure information. 

 

 

 

Visit the Provider section of the AmeriHealth Caritas North Carolina website for more information, news, and 
resources for providers. If you need assistance regarding this email or other issues, please contact your Account 

Executive. 
 

   
 

 

https://medicaid.ncdhhs.gov/blog/2019/09/03/procedure-340b-drug-claim-submissions
https://www.amerihealthcaritasnc.com/provider/index.aspx
https://www.amerihealthcaritasnc.com/provider/resources/account-executives.aspx
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